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To	the	Independent	Pricing	and	Regulatory	Tribunal	(IPART).	
A	double	the	NSW	feed-in	tariff	benchmark	from	5.5-7.2c/kWh	to	11.6-
14.6c/kWh	would	be	a	far	better	representation	of	the	true	value	of	solar	to	the	
electricity	supply	.		In	making	such	a	recommendation	the	feed-in	tariff	also	be	a	
regulated	requirement	on	electricity	retailers	not	something	left	to	retailers	to	
decide.		When	building	our	house	I	put	solar	panels	on	the	roof	not	simply	to	feed	
into	the	grid	but	because	I	wanted	my	footprint	to	be	reduced	and	because	I	am	
aware	of	the	benefits	to	the	environment	and	to	people's	health	if	more	
electricity	is	produced	by	renewable	means.		I	fully	support	a	pricing	system	that	
can	become	a	permanent	and	regulated	method	of	offering	a	fair	feed-in	tariff	in	
line	with	the	wholesale	electricity	price.	
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